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Students of class IX A presented New Year 2024 welcome assembly on 8.1.2024. 

The school assembly was a vibrant event filled with enthusiasm and positivity. 

Students and staff gathered to welcome the beginning of the New Year. The 

assembly started with a motivational speech encouraging everyone to set goals and 

embrace new opportunities. 

The assembly also featured informative skit and presentation showcasing the 

customs and rituals associated with Lohri and Makar Sakranti. The cultural and 

agricultural importance of Makar Sakranti, regional customs and rituals associated 

with Lohri was shared. Efforts were made to promote cultural awareness among 

the school community. Overall, it was a festive and educational gathering that 

fostered a sense of unity and appreciation for cultural diversity. At last, greetings 

for New Year, Lohri and Makar Sakranti were given by Madam Principal. 


